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28th April 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 12 students will be finishing school for Study Leave on Friday 2nd May.

The arrangements for the 2nd May are as follows:

9:00am:   Registration as normal  
9:15am:   Prayer service with Fr Spence 
10:00am: Cooked breakfast with Form Tutors, Year Head, Head of School and the Senior 
                 Leadership Team.
10:30am (approximately): Students will leave school.

GCSE examinations commence on Tuesday 6th May.

We would encourage students to develop a regular study routine during the examination period. Some teachers may be organising revision classes and your son will be aware of these arrangements.

From Tuesday 6th May the College Hall will be available for quiet supervised personal study.
If any student wishes to avail of this, he must arrive in school at 9:00am for the morning session or at 1:30pm for the afternoon session.  He must sign in and out at reception to meet fire safety regulations. Students can go home at lunchtime or remain for the full day.  

When your son comes into school for examinations, revision classes and personal study he must wear full school uniform and adhere to College hair regulations.

I wish to take this opportunity to wish all our students the very best in their upcoming GCSE examinations. 

Please contact me at adouglas807@c2ken.net if you feel your son needs any pastoral support during the examination and study leave period. 

Kind Regards,
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Vice Principal – Pastoral Care 
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